
Debora Hermann, President 
Debora A. Lambert d/b/a Green Meadow Park Water Company 

P.O. Box 208 
Stanfordville, New York 12581 

 
 
May 27, 2015 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Re: Matter #15-00037 - 2014 Annual Audit Filings of Water Escrow Accounts 

Cancellation of Capital Reserve Account Statement No. 1 – P.S.C. No. 2 - Water 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request the cancellation of Debora A. Lambert d/b/a Green Meadow Park 
Water Company’s Capital Reserve Account Statement No. 1 (PSC No. 2 - Water).  The company was 
authorized to establish the capital reserve account in Case 12-W-0041 to recover the cost of 
extraordinary mandated expenses incurred in 2010, and for future extraordinary repairs and/or plant 
improvements.  Since the account was authorized, the company has recovered the costs it incurred in 
2010 and the collection of the surcharge has ceased.  To date, the capital reserve account has a zero 
balance.   
 
The company currently has financing available to make extraordinary repairs and/or plant 
improvements should they be needed.  Additionally, the company is planning to file for a rate increase 
in the near future. 
 
Enclosed is Cancellation Supplement No. 2 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, Effective June 27, 2015, in 
compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York.  
Supplement No. 2 cancels Capital Reserve Account Statement No. 1 .  Waiver of newspaper publication 
is requested for the supplement. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (845) 473-5700. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Debora Herrmann 
President 
 
cc: Eric Burton, OEGW – Gas and Water Rates 
 Michael Horan, OEGW – Gas and Water Rates 
 Tim Canty, Office of Audits, Accounting and Finance 
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